
The Association of Clinicians for 
the Underserved (ACU) has 
developed individual recruitment 
and retention profiles for each 
Health Center Program grantee and 
FQHC Look Alike designed to serve 
as a self-evaluation tool. These 
profiles draw on a diverse 
collection of data sets and are 
designed to paint a picture of the 
workforce environment at each 
Health Center. Health Center staff 
are encouraged to review their Data 
Profiles and the supplementary 
materials to identify specific strengths 
and challenges as well as national 
workforce trends.

Individualized Technical Assistance 
(TA) is available for Health 
Centers that would like to discuss 
their recruitment and retention 
challenges. Resources are also 
available for on-site TA, supported 
by STAR² Center funding and a 
consultant pool.
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For more info:

Individual Data Profiles & 
Technical Assistance




